
Troop 700 December 
Newsletter 

Your patrol leader should 
inform you if any of this 

newsletter changes 
Ski Trip 

Jan 13-13 2007 at 
SnowShoe in WV 

Cost ~$205 (less if you 
own your own skis) 

Can you come? 
Can a parent drive? 
All payments and 

commitments MUST be 
made by December 18 

 
Holiday Party 

at the Troop meeting on 
December 18 

Bring: a gift in the $5-6 
range that is something 

that you would have liked 
to have received—no 

“gag” gifts. 
 

Food: The SPL will 
announce what food you 

are to bring. Families 
welcome! 

Upcoming Campouts 
Merit badge weekend 

Feb 23- Feb 25 
 

Oopik 
Dec 26-Jan 1 

 
Sunday Feb 11 
Scout Sunday 

Duncan UMC--Ashland 

 
Eagle Projects 

 
Feb 20-Vance’s eagle 

project  
 

Dec 16 Matt’s eagle 
project Elmont 

Elementary school 
Jan 7-Matt Shelton’s 

eagle Ceremony  
  

Newsletter entries should be given to 
your scribe (Eric Cauthorne) by the 

time of the monthly PLC  
please submit them to  

SupDude1200@aol.com 
or 

Ccauthor@msn.com 
  

There is great information on the troop 
website 

www.people.vcu.edu-albest/troop700 


